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    .NEXT STEPS to becoming more active... (To becoming a disciple of Jesus Christ) 

 1. Worship - Attend worship each week to praise God, to be  

  reenergized and to be inspired. 

 2. Relationships - Forming relationships through Christ in a  

  small group or class. 

 3. Service - Serve Jesus in a ministry. Find a way to do something  

  for others. This provides you with a purpose and a mission in life. 

 4. Membership - Become a member of Trinity United Methodist. 

 5. Leadership  - Sign up for a Leadership position.  

 

 

          OUR MISSION 

 The mission of Trinity United Methodist Church is “to make disciples of Jesus 

Christ for the transformation of the world.” (Matthew 28:19) 

        OUR VISION 

“Trinity will be a family of disciples worshiping God, forming relationships through 

Christ and engaging in Spirit led service.” 

      2021 



 
   

Trinity 

Kay’s Crafty Corner is returning soon!!! 

  Thursday, June 24th, 2021 @11:30a.m. 

  Trinity United Methodist Church  - Room #102 

 Don’t forget to bring your lunch, craft        

supplies, and  creativity to share in fellowship 

with us as we get our  craft on! 

Membership Care Coffee Hour 

Now that we’ve begun serving our After-Church Snacks again, we’d like to remind you of a few procedures that 
will help keep us all happy: 

*If you’d like to contribute food to be shared, please make sure it is clearly labeled “Sunday Morning 
Coffee”. Several groups and individuals make use of our kitchen, including the refrigerator, and we 
don’t want to serve food that was intended for another event. 

*Please make sure your name is attached to the serving dish.  A mailing label on the bottom and the lid 
works great. 

*It’s always helpful if you can let us know some of the ingredients. For example, many people aren’t 
able to eat nuts or enjoy artificial sweeteners. We want everyone to have a great experience at 
church. 

*Please have your food ready to be placed on the serving table when you drop it off. We all enjoy the 
church service and prefer to avoid rushing downstairs to re-arrange the food. 

*When possible, let one of us know in advance what your plans are. We love to share your food with 
other people, but too much of a good thing can leave a lot of left-overs. 

*Store-bought and home-made foods are equally welcome. We may freeze left-overs when possible to 
use them later.  

       If you have questions, contact Ann at the office or call Linda 812-866-1310. 

Wednesdays—6:00p.m. BELL CHOIR 

Wednesdays—7:00p.m. CHANCEL CHOIR 

Hope to see you at rehearsal!      

Dave Hottel   Traditional Music Director 

We are in need of volunteers to stay with the children 

during our Worship Service. (After the Children’s Moment  

until the service is complete.) If you would be wiling to  

Volunteer, please let the Office know, and a schedule will  

be put in place.      

 

  Thanks so much!!!                                  

   

 

 

To date, 13 Faith Promises have been 

made. If you are considering making a 

pledge, the pledge cards can be found on 

the tables at both entrances. 



 

                        TRINITY UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

Trinity Topics Newsletter                                                                   June 2021 

                 
    “Making disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world” Matthew 28:19 

 

“Welcome to Trinity Church where we’ve been leading, developing and changing  lives for 200 years”.     

    This new worship series will begin on           

   Sunday, June 6th, 2021. 

 

          “Walk Where Jesus Walked” 

 

6/6     Genesis 12:1-9           Faith Journey 

6/13   Joshua 3:7-17                Wet Feet 

6/20     Joshua 6:1-5, 20-21      First Fruits 

6/27   Hebrew 11:29,12:2       Confronting  Evil 

7/4      1st Samuel 17:1-11      Iron of Culture 

  

Sermon Series: Walk Where Jesus Walked 
 
Pack your bags. We're going on a journey. A quest to uncover Scripture and its meaning across history. This sermon series is based on a 
DVD series titled “That the World May Know” where Ray Vander Laan brings together history, culture, and geography to illuminate the 
Gospels. These DVDs were filmed on location in Israel and throughout the Middle East, and we will discover why Jesus turned the world 
upside down with his compelling call to follow him. 
 
Their self-description states: “Ray's preaching and teaching ministry is focused on understanding the Bible in light of the historical and 
cultural context in which God placed it. This perspective on the Bible highlights God's call for His people to be a transforming influence on 
their culture. He uses research of the top scholars in the fields of archaeology, history, and Biblical study as tools to explore the Biblical 
text ever more deeply. His gifts, expertise, and calling are to link that cultural information and the Bible so that its message applies to our 
lives today in very practical ways.” 
 
This sermon series hopes to capture the essence of this DVD series. 
 
Welcome aboard. 

 

Bible Study: That the World May Know 
 
In addition to the sermon series, we are also going to do the companion DVD series: “That the World May Know.”  These sessions will be 
held every Monday night at 6:30 PM with Pastor Doug. We will watch the 20-minute DVD and then discuss the associated questions. It is 
expected that these sessions will enlighten us and help with the understanding of the following Sunday’s sermon. 
 
 
Hope you will join us!  Pastor Doug 



 

TRINITY IS ON FACEBOOK 

You can find us at this website: https://www.facebook.com/TrinityUMCMadisonIN or  

www.facebook.com/TrinityUMC.worshipinthepark 

Be sure to “like” the page and encourage your Facebook friends to do so, as well! We will be posting information on there         

regularly, so it is a great way to stay connected! Please help us get the word out about our Facebook page! 

TRINITY STAFF 

MINISTERS    THE CONGREGATION    

PASTOR     REV. DR. DOUG WALKER       pastor@trinitymadisonin.org 

PASTOR EMERITUS   REV. CLIFFORD SPARKS 

TRADITIONAL MUSIC DIRECTOR  DAVE HOTTEL        dehottel@gmail.com  

ADMINISTRATOR                                ANN WELLS        secretary@trinitymadisonin.org 

AUDIO VISUALS    DAN HELLMANN                         dhellmann@clonesplus.com 

CUSTODIAN    TERRY KING           keeperofthewick@yahoo.com 

             TRINITY ENTRANCE & SECURITY 

                            CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: Monday -Thursday from 9:00a.m.-3:00p.m.                                            

            Please use Mainstreet Door Entrance  (If the door is locked during those hours, please call 812-265-3059 to gain entrance) 

                 (If door is locked during those hours please call 812-265-3059 to gain entrance.)  

 

 

DATE      TIME     EVENT 

Sunday, June 6th   10:00a.m.    Worship 

Monday, June 7th   9:00-11:00a.m.     Jesus Closet 

Sunday, June 13th 10:00a.m.    Worship 

Monday, June 14th   9:00-11:00a.m.     Jesus Closet 

Mon.6/14-Thurs.6/17   6:00-8:15p.m.    VBS—Madison Assembly of God 

Sunday, June 20th           10:00a.m.             Worship 

Monday, June 21st    9:00-11:00a.m.    Jesus Closet 

Sunday, June 27th           10:00a.m.            Worship 

Monday, June 28th            9:00-11:00a.m.    Jesus Closet  

 

 

Monthly Meetings:              
Thursday, June 3rd       11:30a.m.    Evangelism Committee (Mi Viejo-Michigan Rd) 

Wednesday, June 9th  5:30p.m.    Trustees 

Monday, June 21st  7:00p.m.    Outreach Committee  

Thursday, June 24th 11:30a.m.     Kay’s Crafty Corner /bring your lunch and crafts

   

   Trinity United Methodist Church 
  Worship Service Opportunities 

 

       10:00 A.M. 
WORSHIP AT TRINITY 

             JUNE 2021 Event Calendar                               
The following Calendar reflects ONLY Business Meetings, Bible Studies, and major Church Events. It 
does not include scheduled Non Church  Meetings or activities 



 

 

 

 

Being a Missional Church 
 
 

In my annual review, the Indiana Conference of the United Methodist Church asked if we are a  
missional church based on the book, Shaped by God’s Heart. This book defines a missional church 
as:  
 
“A reproducing community of authentic disciples, being equipped as missionaries sent by God…” 
and “A community of believers who trust God and depend on one another.” 
 
It goes on to say that there are mission-minded churches and missional churches. Mission-minded 
churches 1) Emphasize sending and supporting,  2) use Representatives to do mission, and 3) See 
mission as one expression of the church’s ministry.  Whereas Missional churches 1) Emphasize    
being and doing, 2) Participative in the mission field, and 3) Believe mission is the essence of the 
church’s existence. 
 
There are nine essential practices of missional churches, and they are: 1) Have a high threshold for            
membership, 2) Be real, not real religious, 3) Teach to obey rather than to know, 4) Rewrite       
worship every week, 5) Live apostolically, 6) Expect to change the world, 7) Order actions according 
to purpose, 8) Measure growth by capacity to release, not retain, and 9) Place kingdom concerns 
first. 
 
But, also according to the book, Shaped by God’s Heart, it is more than that. It asks if are we trans-
forming people while doing this mission work. Are we working with the people who we serve to 
help them change their lives for the better, both spiritually and physically? Are we creating          
relationships with the people we serve and encounter? 
 
In another book, Not Just a One-Night Stand, the author says the same thing with the additional 
twist of   adding prayer: 
 
“IT SOUNDS TRITE but it is true: If you want to move from handout to ministry, if you eschew the 
world of “drive by charity,” if you are ready to stop “playing church” and want to “be the church,” 
then pray about it. If you belong to a local congregation that wants to make a difference, and you 
wonder what God has in store for your future, then pray about it. Pray for God to direct your     
congregation to ministry with, not to, the poor and marginalized. Pray for God to open your eyes 
and the eyes of your congregation to see those who experience marginalization among 
you.”  [From page 63 of Not Just a One-Night Stand: Ministry with the Homeless by John Flowers 
and Karen Vannoy. Copyright © 2009 Discipleship Resources.] 
 

Let us strive to be a Missional Church. 
 

Pastor Doug 



 

        Health Care, Assisted Living, Hospitalized, Prayer Concerns  
           Please remember these people with your prayers, cards, and visits: 
                
                                                         
                    River Terrace: Jim Storm, Mary Irene Sheeler                                         
           Thorton Terrace: Mary Louise Eisenhardt  

                    HOME: Penny Sanchez, Dwight Nelson 

             
Prayers for Healing:  Rick Little, Jane Newman (Linda Walker’s Sister),         
Donna Parks (Anne Lewis’ friend/coworker) Dwight Nelson, Penny Sanchez     
 
Prayer for Strength, Guidance, Hope, and Peace: Mary Lynn Sommerfeld,  
Mary Lou Brinson, Director of Children’s Ministries, Contemporary Music         
Director ,VBS Volunteers 
                            

                            

 

                                                    

6/1 William Canida            

6/1 Ella Wheeler              

6/3 Linda Lunsford            

6/4 Printis Shelton            

6/4  Tamara Schoder          

6/7 Chris Bear                

6/10 Dick Jones                    

6/10 Patty Imel                      

6/10 Sam Sloffer                   

6/10 Gary Thomas               

6/15  Alex Mehl                                     

6/20     George Anne Fisher               

6/20 Gaila Crouch                

6/20 Jackson Risk                

6/21 James Peddie           

6/22 Valerie Mehl                

6/24 Carl Risk                  

6/26 Cooper Lane                 

6/30 Sherry Anderson         

6/30 Jessi Getz                    

6/30 Greg Thomas              

6/3    Ken & Ann DeMoss           

6/5    Steve & Shelly Hamilton   

6/6    Bruce & Rebecca Pearce    

6/8    Paul & Carole Bratton      

6/8    Tom & Kay Solomon        

6/8    Ronnie & Christina Vincent 

6/8    Tony & Robin Waltz            

6/12   Gabe & Holly Hearne           

6/16   Jessie & Cory Getz               

6/18   Frank & Charlotte Taff       

6/28   Don & Joyce Wells    

 

To date, 13 pledges to Faith 

Promise have been made. If 

you wish to make a pledge, 

the orange pledge cards    

remain on the tables at both 

entrances to the church.      

Your support is greatly         

appreciated. 

 

“The Light That Shines        

Farthest, Shines Brightest 

at Home” 



 

 

 

Kelsie Bilz - Kelsie is the daughter of Becky Bilz.  A recent graduate of Madison   

Consolidated High School, she is the 2021 High School State Wrestling Champion (the 

first in Madison history), a member of Trinity UMC Youth Group, and worked in the 

Nursery here in our Church. She will attend Campbellsville University where she has 

signed to join their Wrestling Team. 

 

Lena Chalian– Lena is the daughter of Sally Chalian and Granddaughter of Wilma 

Henderson. Lena graduated May 15, 2021, from Purdue University School of Nursing. 

Her new career takes her to North Western University Hospital.  

 

Caitlin Hall– Caitlin is the Granddaughter of Martha Brown. She recently graduated 

with Honors from Logan High School, Logan, Ohio. In the Fall she will be attending    

Kent State University in Kent, Ohio. She will study Fashion and Merchandising. 

 

Hailey Gentry Hansen—Hailey is the Great Granddaughter of Ralph Storm. She 

recently graduated from Manteno High School in Manteno, Illinois. She will be attending 

Western Illinois University. 

 

Emily Studebaker– Emily is the daughter of Laurie Studebaker. She is a recent   

graduate of Madison Consolidated High School, where she participated in band and   

theatre, and was involved in National Honor Society, various academic teams, and a     

variety of clubs. She will attend Ball State University where she will study Nursing. 

Remember . . . Community Vacation Bible School . . . June 14-17 . . . 6:00-8:15 P.M. 

       At Madison Assembly of God—1636 Clifty Drive, Madison, IN 

 VBS is for (potty trained) Children age 3 to (completed) grade 5. 

 

You can preregister through Tuesday June, 8th at                                                                  

madisoncommunityvbs.com!                                                                                                           

 

After that time, paper registration will be handled at VBS. 

 



 

Just for fun !!! 


